CRESTWOOD
PUBLIC LIBRARY

4955 West 135th Street » Crestwood, Illinois 60418 » (708) 371-4090 » Fax (708)371-4127

MEMORANDUM

Date: Monday, September 19, 2022
To: Crestwood Library Board of Trustee Candidates
From: The Crestwood Public Library District

Regarding: April 4, 2023, Consolidated Election

On Tuesday, April 4, 2023, Crestwood, lllinois, voters will elect two (2) trustees to serve
on the Crestwood Public Library District Board of Trustees from April 24, 2023, through
April 23, 2029.

Individuals interested in running for the office of library trustee in the 2023 Consolidated
Election are advised to visit the State Department of Election Website at elections.il.gov
for further information. The complete candidate packet and required forms can be
downloaded from this site.

A complete candidate filing packet should contain the following:
» Statement of Candidacy — NONPARTISAN SBE Form P-1A
o Statement of Economic Interests receipt
s Loyalty Oath (optional)
s (Candidate Petitions - NONPARTISAN SBE NO. P-4

Candidates may begin circulating petitions on September 20, 2022.

In accordance with the State of lllinois 2023 Candidate’s Guide, page 36, petition(s)
must be signed by “A number of qualified voters residing in the district equivalent to at
least 2% of the votes cast at the last election for library trustees, or 50, whichever is
less. (75 ILCS 16/30-20(a))”

The filing period of those seeking office is December 12 through December 19, 2022.
Signature Petitions must be notarized.

This information is presented as a guideline only. It is the responsibility of the
potential candidate to verify information with the State Board of Elections in
Springfield (217-782-4141) or Chicago (312-814-6440).

Thank you and good luck!

Daniel M. Powers, Director, Crestwood Public Library District




